
Term 3 Week 1 - 23 July 2020 

 

From the Principal’s Desk 

Welcome back to another term of great learning at 
Kelly’s Plains Public School!  We hope you have all 
had an enjoyable break. 
FAREWELL MRS HALA’API’API 
Unfortunately Mrs Hala’api’api is unable to 
continue teaching here at Kelly’s Plains PS this 
term.  We are so sad you will not be returning but 
wish you the best of luck for the future.  We will 
miss you! 
PLAYGROUND REMINDER 

I would like to remind parents that after 3.00pm in 
the afternoon, we would appreciate the students 
playing only at the front of the school (sandpit 
area) if staying on for a while.  There are some 
areas of the playground that are unsuitable for 
playing without adult supervision. 
LATE ARRIVALS/ABSENCES/EARLY DEPARTURES 
If your child will be arriving late, leaving early or is 
absent would you please fill out one of the 
attached Absence Advice forms and send it in with 
your child.  Alternatively, the Skoolbag app may be 
used to  advise of these absences.  This procedure 
is necessary due to the requirement that parents 
must stay off school grounds under the current 
COVID-19 restrictions.  If you wish to speak to a 
teacher or myself, please phone the school to 
make an appointment time. 

 

Organisation for Term 3 
 

 School photos will be taken 
next Wednesday 29 July.   

 

 Student banking will 
recommence in Week 1 

 Scripture lessons will 
recommence in Week 2 

 Mrs McCathie will be our 
Learning & Support Teacher 
during Term 3 and will be 
here Wednesdays and 
Thursdays. 

 Mrs MacDougall will be 
assisting in the Lower 
Division classroom on 
Monday and Tuesday.  For 
the first three weeks she will 
also be here on Wednesdays. 



 


